PROVIDENCE FORGE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

November 19, 2023

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS

November 19th-November 26th, 2023

Gloria Beil 19th; Kris Chapman 20th; Slater Gammon and Billy Wallace 24th; Evan Van Dyke 25th; Ginny Taylor 26th

CHURCH CORRESPONDENCE

<u>CARES AND CONCERNS</u>-Please email Pastor Cindy Kissel-Ito at <u>kisselito@gmail.com</u> with any prayer requests or other concerns you would like to share with the congregation.

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR BULLETIN INSERT- Please send any updates for the weekly insert to our administrative assistant, Kristel Lamp, at pforgepc@gmail.com. She prints them on Thursdays so please try and send them before that, or it will be added the following week.

CONTACT INFORMATION-Reverend Dr. Cindy Kissel-Ito can be reached at kisselito@gmail.com. Her office hours are by appointment. Please reach out to Cindy via email to coordinate a meeting.

Nikelle Johnson and Kukjin Won are the student interns working with us at PFPC. They can be reached by email at the following addresses.

*Nikelle (Pastoral Intern) nikelle.johnson@upsem.edu

*Kukjin (Christian Education Intern) kukjin.won@upsem.edu

ASSISTANCE

ELDERS ON DUTY

Nathan Richards & Jo White

NURSERY ATTENDANT

Emily-Anne Wallace

CHURCH FINANCIAL

October 2023

Budgeted Revenue \$12,777 Actual Revenue \$72,299
Actual Expense \$14,875 Monthly Net Income \$57,424

Year To Date Net Income \$140,421

WORSHIP ATTENDANCE

November 12, 2023-Sanctuary 71; Zoom 6

ANNOUNCEMENTS

ALTAR FLOWERS are in Honor of Tom and Lisa Ballou's anniversary.





Congratulations to Cassie Larochelle on her Confirmation. We hope everyone can stay today after the service for a potluck to celebrate her, and enjoy some fellowship time for the Thanksgiving season.

NOVEMBER'S 30 DAYS OF GIVING BACK-Please see flyers in the Narthex and across from the kitchen on how you can help Sunshine Nursery School to fight hunger in our community.

THANK YOU to Lisa Ballou and Leigh Quick for helping out with last week's Youth Group Meeting. Also, thank you to Margaret Adamson for heading up the service projects for the youth yesterday. The next youth group meeting will be Sunday, December 10th from 5pm-7pm.



MAKING A DIFFERENCE IN OUR COMMUNITY-Thank you to everyone who helped out with the Disabled Veterans lunch yesterday! They certainly enjoyed it!

GIVE A CHILD A CHRISTMAS-Please sign up to sponsor a child for Christmas this year if you are able. We have 15 names, and they are posted in the Parlor for you to sign up. Please contact Paul Davis with any questions. Thank you!

ADVENT 2023-The first Sunday of Advent is December 3rd.

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY meets tomorrow morning at 10 am in the Fellowship Hall. Then, they will go on break for the holidays. Please contact Allison Christian at allisonchristian@cox.net or 804-205-7369 to find out more.

FAMILY & FRIENDS IN THE MILITARY

Christopher Arkin, Evin Stovall, Jacob Allen, Brad Ellington, John Goodell, Brandon Belcher, Robert Beary, John Tipton

PRAYER CONCERNS

Kathy Cassara; Channing Dawes Bryant; Gloria Johnson; Madge and Yvon Blais; Margaret Langenfeld; Steve and Judy Buis; Penny Ozmon; John Dixon; Tom Evelyn; Jazmin, Chris, and Cristian Hernandez; Margarita Lacy's mother; Christian Shirk; Margaret Roehrbein; Jim Watts; Christopher Smith; Nicholas Brucker

